
 

Lompoc City Council Agenda Item 
 
City Council Meeting Date:  October 4, 2005 
 
TO:  Gary Keefe, City Administrator 
 
FROM: Ray Ambler, Purchasing and Materials Manager 
  r_ambler@ci.lompoc.ca.us 
 
SUBJECT: Award of a Contract to Purchase a Truck Mounted Sewer Cleaner 

for $314,422.50  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: that the City Council:  Approve the award of a contract to 
purchase one Truck Mounted Sewer Cleaner from Haaker Equipment Company of La 
Verne in the amount of $ 314,422.50 and authorize the Purchasing and Materials 
Manager to issue a purchase order. 
 
BACKGROUND AND/OR DISCUSSION:  The City Of Lompoc purchases scheduled 
replacement Truck Mounted Sewer Cleaners periodically for use by the Wastewater 
Division. In 2004, proposals were invited from potential suppliers.  Ten proposals and 
alternates were received.   The Vactor 2115 Sewer Cleaner from Haaker Equipment 
Company was the highest rated proposal.  It was purchased, delivered, is currently in 
the fleet and operating successfully. 
 
The City has another scheduled replacement sewer cleaner budgeted for the 2006-
2007 budget. The prices, terms and conditions quoted in the 2004 proposal are 
available for units ordered now, but delivered after July 1, 2006.  This award authorizes 
preordering the sewer cleaner approved in the budget to take advantage of an expiring 
contract. 
  
Staff therefore recommends that the City Council approve the award of a contract to 
purchase one Truck Mounted Sewer Cleaner from Haaker Equipment Company for 
delivery after July 1, 2006. This award has been reviewed and recommended by 
Anthony Garcia, Fleet Services Manager. Funds for this purchase are available in 
Account Number 73000-75000. 
 
____________________________________________ 
Ray Ambler, Purchasing and Materials Manager 
 
 
APPROVED FOR SUBMITTAL TO THE CITY ADMINISTRATOR: 
 
____________________________________________ 
John Walk, Management Services Director 
 
APPROVED FOR SUBMITTAL TO THE CITY COUNCIL: 
 
 
____________________________________________ 
Gary Keefe, City Administrator 


